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From the Board 
Sunday, October 24th is the annual Appreciation 
Party.  We, your Board of Governors, are your 
hosts, and we will be working hard as our way to 
say, “Thank you!!” to those members who have 
contributed their time to the Club during the past 
season.  The party is by invitation only. 

 
Men’s and Women’s Championship 
Peter Capitain 
The 27th Championship One-Design Races were 
held at the BYC on Saturday, September 18.  
Competing were two women’s teams and four 
men’s teams. 
 
The two women’s teams were Taryn 
Birkmire/Maria Parascandola/Barbara Schaefer 
and Trudi Guarino/Calli O’Connell/Toni 
Sicignano.  Two races were run, and the outcome 
of the second race wasn’t decided until the last 
leg.  Team Taryn/Maria/Barbara is our Women’s 
Champion Team. 
 
The lead in the Men’s Championship was held by 
team David Hyer/John Schroeder/Dave Hyer 
throughout the series.  A close Second Place went 
to team Carl Galian/Tom Devine/John Gleason, 
Third Place to team Larry Schaefer/Chris 
Sicignano/Barbara Schaefer, and Fourth Place to 
team Dave Johnson/Taryn Birkmire/Maria 
Parascandola. 
 

 
WOMEN’S CHAMPIONS – SKIPPER TARYN BIRKMIRE AND 
CREW  MARIA PARASCANDOLA AND BARBARA SCHAEFER 

 
The two winning teams from this event have the 
opportunity to challenge other clubs next year in 
the annual GSBYRA ladder events.  The winner 
of the ladder event goes on to the US Sailing 
Area-B semi-finals, and that winner goes on to 
the Nationals.  This year, a BYC team, David 
Hyer, Greg Schneller and Dave Hyer, made it to 
the Nationals to compete with the best sailors in 
the country.  They raced in Sheboygan, 
Wisconsin last weekend and finished 5th in a field 
of 9.  Congratulations 
 
Richard Tesoro was on hand on the floating dock 
committee boat to photograph the Men’s and 
Women’s Championship, so be sure to look at his 
photos on the website.
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MEN’S CHAMPIONS – SKIPPER DAVID HYER AND 

CREW DAVE HYER AND JOHN SCHROEDER 
 
House 
Gary Guarino, Dick Patwell & Joe Mullé 
A thank you goes out to Stephen Biase for 
replacing the electrical outlets along the west side 
dock area.  After many years of use they do wear 
out and tend to not work properly.  Your help is 
appreciated in helping avoid any electrical 
problems with the connections to the boats. 

 
From the Secretary 
Barbara Schaefer 
The Annual Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
October 13th at 8:00pm in the Clubhouse.  The 
meeting is formal in nature and its purpose is to 
hear committee reports on activities for the past 
year, to take and tally votes for the election of the 
Board of Governors for the 2011 season, elect the 
Nominating Committee for the 2011 season and to 
take and tally votes on the proposed change to the 
Constitution. 
 
Don’t forget that we have our own Lands End 
Store!  You can order lots of items with the BYC 
Burgee embroidered on them.  Check it out at: 
http://ocs.landsend.com/cd/frontdoor?store_nam
e=byc&store_type=3.  You can also get there from 
our website under Neat Links/Apparel. 
 

 
 

Sailing 
Joe Mullé 
Jr. Sailing has pretty much wrapped up, but there 
are a few more items we need to care take of.  In 
early November, we will be moving & flipping 
the Club boats for the winter, running the ice 
eater lines, moving the floating docks and pulling 
out the fender boards.  We will need help.  This is 
weather dependant so please watch for a last 
minute email blast with details.  We usually start 
early morning and have it all completed in 2-3 
hours.  Many hands will make this work go 
quickly. 
 
Please remember to remove all boats, trailers, 
kayaks, etc from the boatyard no later than the 
weekend of November 14th.   Your cooperation is 
appreciated. 
 
Finally the BYC Frostbiting season begins Friday 
November 26th, yes the day after Thanksgiving.  
What better way to burn off those calories from 
turkey day.  Frostbiting details will be posted on 
the BYC website late October. 
 

From the Manager 
Mike Barrett 
Club Hours 
Mon-Thurs 3:00 pm-10:00 pm 
Friday 3:00 pm-12:00 am 
Saturday 8:00 am-12:00 am 
Sunday 8:00 am-10:00 pm 

 
Rental Information 
If you would like to place your name on a waiting 
list for a locker, wet slip, or a boatyard storage 
space, please do so in writing or by emailing me at 
bycmanager@optonline.net 

 

The following are just a few reminders to help 
make the end of the season run smoothly.  Thank 
you for your cooperation. 
1. Adults and children must lock bicycles on bike 

rack.  Please remember that bicycling is not 
permitted on the club grounds. 
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2. Hard balls (lacrosse balls, baseballs, softballs, 
etc) are not permitted on the grounds of the 
BYC.  They could inflict injury or damage. 

3. Please adhere to House and Guest rules on 
page 39 in the B.Y.C. yearbook. 

4. Adult supervision is required in the 
playground area. 

5. Please wash all dishes and utensils after using 
them. 

6. The lost and found bin is emptied on the 1st 
and 15th of each month. 

7. Please clean any items/pans by the grills and 
throw out any uneaten food items. 

 
Aquasize 
Trudi Guarino 
For those of you who enjoyed the Aquacise 
classes this past season (and for those of you who 
wish you hadn't missed out), Roberta Woolsey 
will be conducting an eight week session at the 
West Islip High School pool, Tuesday evenings 
from 7:15 to 8:30, October 19 through December 7.  
You can register online at : 
http://www.wi.k12.ny.us/pdf/adedfall10.pdf 

 
Juniors 
Ralph Benzakein and Barbara Schaefer 
Halloween is just around the corner.   
Don’t forget the BYC’s Annual Halloween Party 
for our juniors!  There will be fun, games, spooks 
and more!  The party is on Sunday, October 31st 
from 11:00am to 1:00pm.  Prizes will be awarded 
for the best costumes! 
 

Entertainment 
Rod Bisson, Tom McGowan and Ralph Benzakein 
OCTOBER 3RD

 FIRESIDE BRUNCH 
Kate & Dick Patwell are the hosts for  
the annual Fireside Brunch. This is a  
lovely fall event for the whole family. 
Kate & Dick pull out all the stops and put out a 
spread that can’t be beat.  Adults are $7 and kids 
are $5. Members and Guests are welcome!!  
Brunch runs from 10:00 to 1:00pm.  The Louis H. 
Orr Invitational takes place in the afternoon, so 

come on down and enjoy the Patwell’s delectables 
and watch the race. 
 
OCTOBER 6TH

 HAPPY HOUR  
The October 6th happy Hour is still on, but we 
are shy a host. 
 
OCTOBER 17TH

 BYC COOKING COMPETITION 
Unfortunately, due to the low number of chefs 
signed up, we have to cancel the Cooking 
Competition. 
 
OCTOBER 20TH

 HAPPY HOUR 
This Happy Hour will round out the season our 
hosts are Carl and Sandy Galian.  Do not miss 
this one cause Carl and Sandy always send us off 
with a bang.  6:30-8:30 $15.00 members only. 
 

 
MEN’S & WOMEN’S CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

COMMITTEE FLOTILLA
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Master Schedule 
October through Season End 
 
OCTOBER 
3  10:00 am-1:00 pm  Fireside Brunch   Members & Guests 
3  12:00 noon  Louis H Orr Jr. Invitational   Regatta 
4  8:30 pm  Monday Night Football  Members & Guests 
5  8:00 pm  Board Meeting 
6  6:30-8:30 pm  Happy Hour   Members Only 
9  1:00 pm  Corinthian Make Up  Regatta 
11  8:30 pm  Monday Night Football  Members & Guests 
13  8:00 pm  Annual Meeting   Members Only 
15  6:00pm  GSBYRA Awards Dinner @ BSYC 
17  4:00-7:00 pm  BYC Cooking Competition  Members & Guests 
18  8:30 pm  Monday Night Football  Members & Guests 
20  6:30-8:30 pm  Happy Hour   Members Only 
22  7:30 pm  Captain’s Meeting/Bass Tournament Captains 
23  6:00 am-4:00 pm  Bass Tournament   Members & Guests 
24  4:00-7:00 pm  Appreciation Party   By Invitation Only 
25 8:30pm Monday Night Football Members & Guests 
27  8:00 pm  Board Meeting    
30  12:00 noon SBCC/BYC-Last Chance/Halloween  Regatta 
31  11:00 am-1:00 pm  Jr. Halloween Party  Juniors 
NOVEMBER          
1  8:30 pm  Monday Night Football  Members & Guests 
2     Club Closes    Sad Members  
3  8:00 pm  Board Meeting 
 

Sorrow and scarlet leaf,

Sad thoughts and sunny weather. 

Ah me, this glory and this grief 

Agree not well together! 

 

-  Thomas Parsons, 1880, A Song For September 


